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Dear East Boldon Juniors’ children, 24.02.21 
 

We are so excited to have you all back in school from March 8th. We are very 

proud of you for ‘being the best that you can be’ during the school closure. 

We have loved seeing your smiling faces online, helping you learn, marking your 
work and reading your messages. 
 
Monday 8th will be very similar to school before Christmas. We will: 
 

 wash our hands and use the hand sanitisers  

 have our assemblies in the classroom 

 have our playtimes and lunchtimes with our bubbles 

 come to school in PE kit on our PE day 

 hang our coats on our chairs in the classroom 

 not bring large school bags (if you need to - use a carrier bag which can be 
stored in a coat pocket or tray) 

 
Please use the same gates and doors that you have used all year. School starts at 
8:55am and finishes at 3:30pm. We will ring the bell at 8:50am as we open our 
doors to allow you to start to come in. Then we will ring the bell again at 8:55am to 
let you know that school has started. 
 

Home learning will continue next week, so keep going. We love celebrating 
your work in Celebration Assembly and in our newsletters. 
 
It is perfectly normal to feel excited and a bit nervous about coming back to 
school. It might feel a little like returning to school after a summer holiday.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all soon, 
Mr Shenton 
 
Head Teacher 
East Boldon Junior School 
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